

NEWS

Dear parents and carers,

I must start by saying thank you to all our families, children, parents and staff who are working through the current wave of Covid in school. Thanks to everyone for testing and identifying children who have symptoms; this has meant school has been able to remain fully open with the children continuing to learn. Without these efforts the situation at school would be much worse. If you are unsure of what to do with any cases in your family please ring school and we can give you the latest advice.

Because we have been in socially distanced class bubbles since the start of term, we have been unable to start after school clubs. However from next week we will be starting some clubs for single classes. As soon as we come out of bubbles, additional classes will be added. After school childcare and breakfast club remain open as the children sit in their own bubbles. Catch up groups have also started and the children are enjoying the small group tuition.

We have had lots of new children start this term and they have all settled into school life well here at Primet. The children and staff have made them feel most welcome. This has meant that nearly all the year groups are full and we are nearly at capacity. If you know of anybody looking for a place for Year Reception for September they will need to apply for a place as soon as possible.

Remember, if you have any problems at home, please contact school so that we can help you if possible. We may not be able to provide an answer, but may know where you can get support. Please also contact school if your circumstances change, even if it is not school related, so that we can keep our records up to date.

I hope everyone has a great weekend and stay safe.

Mhhm

Yours sincerely

Christopher Holmes

Head teacher

Covid

Please ensure you have a supply of LFT at home so you are able to check your family members for Covid before they leave the house in the morning. You may wish to test every morning anyway at the moment to help reduce the transmission rates within our school community

Diary Dates
11th February BREAK UP
21st February INSET Day
22nd February Return to school
28th February Assessment week
1st March BREAK UP 1.15pm

Y6 Residential

Y6 Residential will take place 6th to 8th June 2022. Letters will be sent home Monday of next week to

all Y6 children with further details of the trip. This is always a great adventure for all the children and we would encourage all our Y6 children to take part. If you have any queries when you receive the letter, please contact the school office.

